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KORNER ™ Embracing the Change

After packing up and leaving the Northwest, we excitedly headed toward the Philippines. First, we planned a visit to Texas. We soon came to realize that God had other plans for us. The
pandemic closed the Philippine borders, causing delays and detours that led us to temporarily re-establish our stateside residency in Texas. This makes it easier to maintain Patti's
nursing license. Since Oregon requires nurse practice hours to be physically in Oregon, Patti can maintain her Texas license by completing her continuing education requirements online
from any location.

It has also been good for us to be in Texas this season for re-establishing our business location in Texas. After faithfully serving Zoe International Ministries for 17 years, our accountant
Ray Blevins went to be with the Lord in August of 2020. We miss him. We chose our new accountant to be the one who purchased his business, Lura Swaim, CPA. On May 1 our new
ministry address will change . . .
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If you mail a check or have set up an automatic bill-pay donation through your bank, you will need to change the mailin
address for the payment to be mailed to the new address starting May 1st.

So for now, the Lord has led us to volunteer at a missions ministry in Tyler-Lindale, Texas, that is part of Youth With A Mission (YWAM). The ministry is called LivingAlternatives.org. It was
founded in 1982. They have a pregnancy center, and a maternity home, a mentorship program, foster-care support, and an adoption agency. They have just acquired a Women’s medical
mobile clinic. Patti is in charge of launching its services to the under-served areas in East-Texas. This is what she did in Albany, at Options. The mobile clinic offers free pregnancy testing
and early obstetric ultrasound. They also help patients connect with community resources that will help them through their pregnancies. This mobile clinic is a part of God’s heart, as
provision for it has been miraculous. It has been fun to be a part of it.

Marko also has been volunteering. He is volunteering at a Christian Camp in East Texas, offering creative ideas to our dear friend Kim, who is one of the leaders. He has been designing
outdoor teaching spaces with resources that the camp already has. In addition to that, he has been doing lots of various outdoor projects for neighbors and friends, attracting kids as he
naturally makes things fun. Wherever he is he teaches skills and life-lessons that point to God and His ways. He plants and waters seeds of truth along the way.

While all this is happening, we continue the work in the the Philippines. We are helping the girls, sending students to school, feeding kids, teaching the bible, providing a supervised play
area, giving medical advice, giving away picture bibles and bibles in the local language. We are still in contact with the Philippines almost every day making sure that everything is running
well. Our hearts continue to long for returning, loving, and ministering to a people that God has called us to. But, wherever He leads, along the way, we enjoy being about our Father’s

business. God is so good! .
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The heart of man plans his way, If you have any questions, don’t hesitate, call or text us at 0“,

—KENNEY'S



Fixing and replacing things More activities for rainy days
after the storms in the Subangan house
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Daily bible teachings and Donations of clothing and used laptops have arrived and More and more kids are coming
feedings have resumed at the are changing lives thanks to your love and generosity to the Subangan playground
Subangan house

Patti had a divine appointment at FatherHeart LivingAlternatives.org and found out they were looking for someone to start and run
their Women’s ministry mobile unit. LivingAlternatives had recently been offered to purchase a used mobile clinic but didn't have
anyone experienced to launch and run it. Since the Lord dropped Patti into their lap, bringing her bag of skills, they went ahead and
purchased the 38 foot unit. She is writing polices, getting mechanics and volunteers, making community connections with target
communities, training staff, and many other logistics to get things going. She is in charge of it and she has a great support system
in place that understands she could go back to the Philippines any day. Until then she has been volunteering in the Axia Center (a
part of Living Alternatives) helping do ultrasounds, ministering to patients, and running the mobile unit.

Marko is regularly offering his creative ideas to our friend that is one of the leaders at a Christian camp in east Texas. He has been doing
lots of various outdoor projects from mowing lawns, helping friends with landscaping, building club houses, power-washing stuff, creating
outdoor classrooms, building relationships with neighbors and community kids, and running kid games at community events that the
Mobile Clinic attends. Wherever he is, he teaches skills and life-lessons that point to God and His ways. He plants and waters seeds of

1 truth along the way.




